
 
 

        
 
 

Thank You For Celebrating With Us! 
At Lovely Ladysmith Marina 

 

 
 
What a great weekend we had although we missed our American friends.  It was also nice 
that a few members of the Classic Yachting Association were able to join us. Thank you! 
Look for a special invite from CYA to their fleet rendezvous in September!  We hope you 
enjoyed the many special events held in the beautiful Gulf Islands. 

 
From the exciting arrivals where welcome bags were shared, the Friday night burgers, the 
infamous Quiz, Saturday’s Pot luck and Spanish coffees, to our casual pizza dinner on 
Sunday for those who stayed on, we had lots of fun. And, how about the great restaurant, 
Oyster Bay Café, right on the dock!  What a weekend!  Sunday welcomed new plans for our 
beloved Chris Crafts to venture home or travel to destinations anew, with many of us 
bumping into each other enroute.  Oh, and did we mention the weather?  It was a 
SIZZLER! 
 
Special thanks to Hagerty Insurance and Pacific Yachting Magazine for their generous 
support! And to Wayne and Elly at Ladysmith Marina for all their help.  
 
Many thanks to the CCCR Committee Members for their commitment to this great event.  
If anyone is interested in joining our committee, it is a lot of fun, and we would love to 
welcome you.  Please contact Dave Peebles.  
 
Of course, the biggest thanks go to all of you for making the Canadian Chris Craft 
Rendezvous such a great success. Oh, and please send us your pictures so we can post them 
on our website! 
 
Please check out our website:  
 
http://canadianchriscraftrendezvous.weebly.com/  
 
for updates on the Canadian Chris Craft Rendezvous.  
 
Forr more pictures please go to (We may take a week or so to get all the photos posted – 
thanks for your patience): 
 
https://www.flickr.com/groups/2977008@N20 
 



We hope to see you in 2022! 
 
 

 
The 2021/2022 - Committee 

 
David & Jackie Peebles:  5144 – 209 A Ave., Langley, BC, Canada V3A 7K8 

‘Gladsong II’    604-534-0718, email: davidbpeebles@gmail.com 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Michael & Tracy Manchon 80 McConvey Road, Gabriola, V0R 1X1 

“DeAnza”    604-910-9334 tnisbet@sprinterdelivery.ca 

  
 
Email us at: meetup@chriscraftbc.com 
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July 25, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Open invitation to all Chris Craft Owners to the Classic Yacht Association, 
Canadian Fleet Rendezvous on September 1st and 2nd at Saltspring Marina, 
Ganges, British Columbia. 
 
Be sure to call early to book your moorage and advise them that you are with 
the Classic Yacht Association (1.800.334.6629 or 250.5375810).  When you 
have made your booking, please all advise Gord Wintrup (Gord@Bayfield.ca or 
604.230.1560). 
 

Wednesday, September 1 
 Meet and Greet Happy Hour 
 Dinner on your own or at the Pub 

 
Thursday, September 2 

 Arrangements have been made for van tours of Saltspring 
Vineyard, Saltspring Cheesery (Pizza Lunch available), a winery 
visit and tasting at Gary Oaks Winery and tasting and tour at 
Saltspring Shine Distillery. 

 
Total time will be approximately 3 ½ hours.  Total cost covered 
by our sponsors but there may be a $5.00 tasting fee at some of 
the tasting venues as well as the cost for pizza. 

 
 In the evening (6:00 pm), we will have a potluck dinner.  All boats 

will receive 2 complimentary bottles of wine courtesy of 
Chaberton Estate Winery. 

 


